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04/03/2025 
 
 
To our valued customers, 
 
 We have recently made the difficult decision to cease all operations at our San 
Antonio location.  We are asking all customers to have all cargo removed from our 
facility no later than May 16th, 2025. 
 
 We appreciate your business over the years, and we will continue to serve your 
transportation and warehousing needs at our Houston and New Orleans facilities.  
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we go through the shutdown 
process. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kyle Johnson 
President 


